
Stop & Think
What goes where? Sorting properly is critical to keeping recyclable or compostable  
material out of the landfill. Organic materials should go in the green compost bin, 
while clean dry cardboard, paper, glass, metal, and plastics should go in the blue  
recycling. For more information regarding  
material sorting, please visit https://mission-
trail.com/LosAltos/files/commercial-guide.pdf.
 
Break it Down
Optimize space in your blue bin and keep 
recyclables clean and dry. Break down all 
cardboard boxes and do what you can to 
save space in your blue bin to ensure it’s not 
overflowing.
 

41ST LOS ALTOS ARTS  
& WINE FESTIVAL
September 26 - September 27 
Downtown Los Altos
Main & State Streets

SUMMER 
SIDEWALK SALE 
August 7- August 16
Downtown Los Altos 
Main & State Streets
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Best COVID-19 Practices  
To Help Keep Our  
Commercial Drivers Safe 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS
(Subject to Cancellation)

What’s Open Los Altos!

Keep Lids Closed
Do your part to keep drivers safe and  
eliminate litter. Trash should be secured in 
clear bags to prevent materials from blowing 
onto the street. Make sure all trash fits inside 
your bin with the lid tightly closed.

A Collaborative Project of the Los Altos Chamber of Commerce,  
City of Los Altos and Los Altos Village Association, with the  
support of Los Altos Property Owners Downtown.

Our mission is to provide our community with one online  
location to ORDER, PURCHASE & DONATE to support  
Los Altos businesses through the  COVID-19 crisis.

Ways to Help
As we all feel the impact of the current health crisis, many are wondering how to help. 
Visit https://whatsopenlosaltos.org/ to find ways you can support local businesses and 
healthcare heroes.



1060 Richard Avenue
Santa Clara, CA 95050
650-473-1400
www.MissionTrail.com

Contact us: 
1060 Richard Avenue
Santa Clara, CA 95050
 
Office Hours: 8am-5pm
Monday-Friday
 
Phone: 650-473-1400
Fax: 650-473-1300
Web: www.MissionTrail.com

4th of JULY
There will be NO CHANGES 
to the service schedule during 
the week of 4th of July  or  
Labor Day.

Thank You!
Mission Trail Waste Systems would like to  
thank all the residents and commercial  
business owners that generously donated to  
the gift card drive for our trash & recycling  
drivers. A special thank you to Vice Mayor 
Neysa Fligor, Cara Barone, and Kristin Nord for organizing  
the campaign and making sure our hard working drivers were  
thought of during these unprecedented times.


